
In Loving Memory 

 

 

 

Richard  J. Letzring 
February 12, 1938 - August 31, 2022 



 

   Richard was born February 12, 1938 in Grafton, ND to Ernest 
and Elsie (Conner) Letzring. He grew up in Cavalier and gradu-
ated from Cavalier High School in 1956. 

   On January 19, 1957, he married the love of his life, Phoebe 
Kuehner, in Seattle, WA where they lived for a short time  
following high school.  

   Upon returning to Cavalier, he worked with his dad in the 
construction industry before beginning his lengthy career with 
Mayo Construction and Cavalier Supply.  Upon leaving Cavalier 
Supply, he reopened his dad’s construction company which he 
operated until his retirement. 

   Rick enjoyed a variety of hobbies and activities through his 
life including traveling with Phoebe, woodworking, fishing and 
reading. 

   Rick is survived and remembered by his wife: Phoebe, his 
children: Bret (Melody) Letzring of Grand Forks, ND, Tracy 
(Constance) Letzring of Loveland, CO and Jim (Kim) Letzring of 
San Diego, CA; grandchildren: James Letzring, Michael Letzring, 
Kayla Letzring, Tylor Letzring, Blake Letzring, Jakob Letzring and 
Madison Letzring; and great grandchildren, Adeline Letzring,  
Alton Letzring, Westin Letzring and Aidan Letzring; sisters,  
Geraldine (Howard) Kaercher and Joyce Blinderman and many 
nieces and nephews. 

   Preceding him in death were his parents, brother, Jerome 

and sister’s, Rita and Madonna. 

   Richard John Letzring, age 84, of Cavalier, ND, passed away 

Wednesday, August 31, 2022 at Wedgewood Manor in Cavalier 

with his family by his side.  

MASS OF CHRISTIAN BURIAL 
Friday, September 9, 2022 - 11:00 a.m. 

St. Brigid’s Catholic Church 

Cavalier, North Dakota 
 

CELEBRANT 
Rev. Fr. Charles LaCroix  

Rev. Fr. William McDermott 

 

CONGREGATIONAL HYMNS 

“Nearer My God To Thee”  #637 

 “Ave Maria”  

“On Eagle’s Wings” #698 

  “How Great Thou Art” #569 

Kim Cull, Organist   Ann Kraft, Cantor 

 

HONORARY PALLBEARERS 

All of Rick’s Family and Friends 

 

INTERMENT 

St. Brigid’s Catholic Cemetery 

Cavalier, North Dakota 


